
INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH 
(Circular Dated: 11/03/2018) 

Dear Parent, 
 
The “School Monitored Safe Transport System” which was launched in April 2017 is running safely 
and efficiently. As we complete one successful year, we are grateful to each and every one of you for 
your whole hearted support and cooperation in making this new initiative a success. We started with 
6 buses in 8 routes in and around Salalah and with the continued support from the parents we were 
able to add one more bus in the month of January 2018.    
 
We would like to invite more students to use the School Monitored Safe Transport System. As a 
responsible institution, we are committed towards the safety of our children which is our prime 
concern and we appeal to you to join us in this effort in creating a safe environment for our children. 
 
The MOE, Oman is working to develop a safe and modern School transportation system for all the 
schools in Oman & CBSE also emphasizes on the safety of school children in the school bus vide 
CBSE circular, CBSE/AFF/Circular-8/2017/1217401 dated 23/02/2017 (which can be viewed fully 
in the CBSE website). The circular not only urges the parents to be equally responsible for the safety 
of their children while commuting to and from school and also to avoid using transport services not 
having valid license or permit to carry school children. 
 
We request you to kindly enroll your ward for the School Monitored Safe Transport System for the 
best interest of our children. 
 
The locations and rates are as follows 
 

Location Monthly charges per student 

Dhariz/Saadah/Sahalnoot OMR 18.000 

Haffa/Salalah/New Salalah OMR 20.000 

Garbia/Hamdan/Sanaya/Auqad OMR 22.000 

(An additional amount of Bz. 0.500/- will be charged per student on a monthly basis to meet the 
administrative expenses) 

 
Parents who are interested to send their ward through the school monitored safe transport system 
shall express their willingness in the consent slip given below, at the earliest and the same to be 
handed over to the respective class teacher on or before Thursday, March 15, 2018. Kindly note that 
the priority will be on first come first serve basis.  
 
Parents who are already using the School Monitored Safe Transport System should also fill in 
the consent slip for the new academic year 2018-19. 
 
Regards, 
 
 

 
T R BROWN 
Principal 
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH 

CONSENT SLIP 
(Reference: Circular Dated: 11/03/2018) 

 
 

I would like to avail the school monitored safe transport system for my son/daughter 

Miss/Master__________________________________, studying in Class _____ Sec______. We are staying in 

______________________________ area.  

 

Residence Location: _________________ Way No: ___________ Landmark (if any): ____________________  

Name of the Parent: __________________________________________ Tel. No. (GSM): ____________________  

Parent’s Signature: _______________________________________ Email: ________________________________ 


